
 

   
 
     The Kenmore-Tonawanda District will again hold a summer session for 

students needing intervention in literacy.  Each elementary school is able to 
invite 15 students from each grade level to the summer session.  Students will 
be  

           invited based on student reading level, progress monitoring assessment  
                                          and teacher recommendation.  
   
         ​This summer, children will explore far off places and unusual creatures  
        as they read engaging, non-fiction text and learn the author’s craft  
                                      needed to write their own book! 

  
  
         ​When:​  ​ Monday-Thursday  July 8th-August 1st    8:35am-11:35am 
 
      ​ ​Site and Transportation:​   The Summer session will be held at Holmes  
      Elementary School on Dupont Avenue in the Town of Tonawanda.  
      Transportation will be available for all students on Ken-Ton Busses. 
  

   ​Breakfast: ​ A ​FREE​ Breakfast will be available to our students during the  
   summer school program. All Students will eat in the cafeteria before the day  
   begins. Snacktime will also be a part of the day.  
 

The summer school session is 16 days long. To increase instructional time and provide a 
positive classroom climate, we maintain very high expectations for students to follow class  
                              procedures and display appropriate behavior.  
 
 ​Invitations for Summer Session for those eligible are issued by school 

  
Summer Program Contact: 

  
                                    Mr. David King, Summer School Principal 
                                           Edison Elementary (716) 874-8416 

                                Dking@ktufsd.org 
  
 

 


